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June 30, 2020 
 
 
The Township of Douro-Dummer Council 
c/o Clerks Department  
894 South Street, PO Box 92 
Warsaw, ON K0L 3A0 
 
35th Annual Stoney Lake Combo Fishing Tournament Postponed 
 
COVID-19 has touched nearly every aspect of our lives this year and the DDFA 
recognizes that the Stoney Lake Combo is no different.  
 
In order to protect the health and safety of Douro-Dummer firefighters and their families, 
tournament participants and our community in general, the DDFA has decided to 
postpone the 35th Annual Stoney Lake Combo Fishing Tournament. The annual 
fundraising event was scheduled for September 25th – 27th, 2020 at Carveth’s Marina. 
 
The Tournament is planned to resume in 2021.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Please contact me directly if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jessyka McArthur 
DDFA Vice-President 
jessyka.mcarthur@gmail.com 
Mobile: (705) 772-6540 
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